
Bishop John King Mussio Central Elementary 

Summer Dress Code 2024-2025 

K-5th 

Girl’s Summer Uniform 

• Navy blue or khaki walking shorts (NO cargo shorts) 
• Navy blue, brown or black belt (must be worn with shorts grades 2-6) 
• Light blue, or white polo shirt (Short or long sleeve, regulation style same as Schoolbelles) 
• White or black socks (worn with shorts) 
• Plaid uniform skirt or jumper (2 jumper and 2 skirt styles available from Schoolbelles) 
• Navy blue or khaki skort 

 

Boy’s Summer Uniform 

• Navy blue or khaki shorts (NO CARGO SHORTS) 
• Navy blue, brown or black belt (MUST be worn with shorts grades 2-6) 
• Light blue or white polo shirt (short or long sleeve) 
• White or black socks 

Summer Uniform Shoe Guideline: 

• Low, mid-cut. SOLID-colored tennis shoes in white, black, grey, navy or royal blue.  Soles 
and laces can be any of these colors. 

• Slip-on canvas shoes are permitted in these colors as well. 

Summer Gym Uniform 

• Royal blue mesh shorts (Target Shop in Steubenville) 
• Royal blue “Bishop Mussio Elementary t-shirt (Target Shop in Steubenville) 
• White or black socks 

 

Boys/Girls Non-Uniform Days 

‘Dress Down Days” or “Dress up Days” (non-uniform days) may be held at various times throughout the 
year.  Shorts, no higher than two inches above the knee are permitted when we are in summer 
uniform. (No tank tops or bare shoulders are allowed.)  All tops must be sufficient in length so that they 
may be tucked into pants/shorts.  No shirts with inappropriate advertising are permitted.  Tight fitting 
garments are not permitted nor any manner of dress that is sloppy.  Legging are not permitted unless 
worn with a top no more than two inches above the knee.  Yoga pants are not permitted.  The faculty 
and administration retain ultimate authority to determine appropriate clothing on dress down days, 
relative to the mission of the school.  Students who do not dress appropriately will be instructed to call 
their parents to secure a change of clothing.  In addition, repeated violation of acceptable standards for 
dress will result in the students losing the privilege to dress down.  As a general rule, it is safe to assume 
that if any item of clothing is questionable, it is probably best if the student does not wear it to school.  
Shoes and socks should be worn.  NO SANDALS OR FLIP-FLOPS ARE PERMITTED FOR SAFETY ISSUES. 



 

 


